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Dated: 22.02.2022

NOTICE

With reference to our Notice dated 19.02.2022 published in the OERC’s
website it is informed to all concerned that the Public Hearing of ARR and
Tariff application (Case No. 108/2021) and Open Access Charges application
(Case No. 112/2021) of TPNODL which were postponed on 21.02.2022 due to
unavoidable circumstances are now rescheduled to be heard on 25.02.2022 at

3.00 P.M. through virtual mode.

By Order of the Commission

Sd/-
SECRETARY



